
DAVID A. LARSON  
1377 TAHOE AVE  YUCCA VALLEY CA 92284  

760.793.8653  

August 1, 2007

Senator Dianne Feinstein                    cc: Robin Burke
One Post Street, Suite 2450                    case assistance personnel
San Francisco, CA 94104

Dear Senator Feinstein,

Thank you for making inquiry on my behalf with the Department of Defense. I sincerely appreciate 
these efforts made on my behalf. I am writing to follow up on these efforts and include you on recent 
correspondence pertinent to issues being addressed in the Senate.

1. Please see the attached correspondence addressed to Nancy Pelosi, and copied to Amir Stepak, 
Robin Burke and DOJ Solicitor General Paul Clement. The Alfred Mann Foundation “government 
contractual obligations” has held a “non-competitive” renewable contract that has been held for 
many years with a start date of March 10, and supports my claim in the Pelosi letter that the use of 
implantable medical device technology under the NSA TSP and FISA provisions is related to the 
“other intelligence activities” referred to by AL Gonzales and Robert Mueller on the March evening 
of program expiration at then Attorney General John Ashcroft’s bedside.

2. The rights violations and criminal misconduct within the DOJ and DoD I have described in my 
previous correspondence to you and to Robin Burke (uploaded at 
www.larsonmedia.net/special_access/documents.htm ) have stemmed from DoD Special Access 
provisions as well as the DOJ FISA provisions and NSA TSP program provisions. I appreciate the 
inquiry into DoD activities made on my behalf, however it is vital that when SAP provisions expire, 
they not hide behind Executive Order or DOJ FISA or Patriot Act protections to accomplish the 
same rights violations. I would encourage inquiry be made into these other agencies as well for 
further disclosure of details. The secrecy of the “waived” or “unacknowledged” SAP classification 
may cause them to be reluctant to disclose anything, even to Senate members.  

3. The DoD/DARPA sent materials in response to my FOIA request, however their response seems 
to be based on an alleged email FOIA request rather than my written request sent via US Mail. 
Aaron Graves at the DOD FOIA Office repeatedly cited some phantom email regarding my 
request for records, and I repeatedly stated that I had no knowledge of any email and asked that 
they confine the search for records to my written/us mail correspondence. They have failed to do 
that and the result has them sending records that I never requested and virtually none of the 
records contained in my written FOIA request. Please help me with this as the DOD FOIA Office 
continues to be obstructionist. Defense SAP policy cites record retention for SAP materials as 
being only 12 months. These intentional delays have allowed SAP records to fall off the scope of 
the search and this was done intentionally. DARPA still has not complied with FOIA statute in an 
acceptable manner!

4. I have included in this correspondence recent developments and correspondence with the Kern 
County Superior Court. This is new correspondence related to the DoD SAP/NSA activities that 
caused me to incur criminal charges. In this instance, Executive Branch personnel have interacted 
with personnel from the Office of the District Attorney and Public Defender and have invoked 
National Security provisions causing my Defense to be compromised. Executive Branch personnel 
have influenced personnel from the Office of the Public Defender into failing and refusing to 
request records pertinent to my defense. This is unlawful use of these provisions and inquiry is 
warranted. Please see the accompanying letter to the State Bar regarding these Executive Branch 
activities. Additionally, these influences were used to alter calendar scheduling, and during one 
hearing, I was intentionally placed last on the calendar in order to obstruct my appointment to 
drive to Bakersfield to personally hand deliver incriminating documents to Rep. Kevin McCarthy, 
my representative in Congress at the time. 
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5. My recent request to meet with my current representative in Congress, Rep. Jerry Lewis, also has 
been met with resistance and obstructionism. Please see the attached written request for meeting 
with the Congressman (or appropriate staff member) and the questionable reply. I have been 
dissuaded from this meeting during phone calls as well and it is apparent that individuals have 
held ex-parte communications about this with Jerry Lewis’ office that I was not included in. 

6. I have also attached a 2002 letter to you, Senator Dianne Feinstein, and the reply I received to the 
letter, which seems out of context. This continues to support my suspicion that FISA provisions or 
other provisions have been used by Executive Branch personnel to open, alter and tamper with 
my communications with Congressional members.

7. Executive Branch personnel are obstructing local law enforcement from responding appropriately 
to my requests for investigation and reported misuse of this technology. When SAP/DOJ 
personnel have misused this technology in a malicious manner, it has caused me to call 911 and 
request a report be made of the unlawful activities. The first two times this happened, the local 
agency responded in a professional and appropriate manner. Then, in an effort to limit disclosure 
of documents and creation of public record of these activities, National Security was invoked to 
deter any further response or record creation by the local agency. I have enclosed 
correspondence with San Bernardino County Sheriff Internal Affairs and Yucca Valley Mayor Bill 
Neeb for your inspection.

In closing, I am in need of your assistance, as my rights continue to be violated due to my 
whistleblower efforts and desire to disclose facts to Congressional members. I urge you to expand 
your inquiry to these other agencies and to include the issues described above. Personnel involved 
with this Executive Branch program and the Alfred Mann Foundation’s government contractual 
obligations have misused this technology as well as the National Security provisions afforded to them, 
have kept these activities secret and failed to disclose the activities to Congress or Senate members, 
and are desperate to eliminate “loose ends” and liability before a new administration takes over in 
Washington. I am fearful for what they may do and I am in need of assistance. I appreciate any and all 
efforts made on my behalf and in the interest of our Nation. Thank you Dianne. You have my 
admiration, not only for what you have done for me, but what you continue to do for all your 
constituents.

Respectfully,

David A. Larson
1377 Tahoe Ave
Yucca Valley CA 92284
760 364-3632
760 793-8653
www.larsonmedia.net

Attachments:
1. Nancy Pelosi/Robin Burke Letter
2. Correspondence to the State Bar regarding Executive Branch obstruction into criminal matters and 

related documents regarding these proceedings
3. Letter to Rep. Jerry Lewis and the response that was sent to an incorrect address that I never provided
4. Letter to your office and the reply that caused me to suspect mail tampering
5. Correspondence with San Bernardino County Sheriff Internal Affairs regarding Executive Branch 

obstructionism
6. FCC disclosure citing Alfred Mann research efforts as being “need to know” and confidential
7. DARPA FOIA correspondence
8. Medical Records substantiating removal of devices fabricated under Mann Foundation contract
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